
Monday Memo
April 1, 2024

Hello Everyone,

April (don’t be fooled today!): The birds are back in the air. A green light and we are on our
way to summer. I hope everyone had a wonderful Easter weekend. The weather was so
agreeable. So nice to be able to be outside for the afternoon.

Attention all Program Chairs! As promised, the Speaker Bureau program is now on the website.
This is the program that was recorded earlier this month. I hope you will find this helpful in
planning your programs for the upcoming 2024-2025 season. Click here. In addition to the
recorded webinars, there is also a gallery page of speaker ads for your convenience. Some of
those also have a brief video clip attached. Click here. A huge thank you to Lyn Hoyt for
coordinating the speakers for us and to Betsy Howard for editing the video and placing it on our
website.

THINK SPRING! Does your club need $$ for a civic or historic project? The GCFM Grants have
up to $2000 available for your club
and this year The SANDRA M. JOYCE GRANT OF $1000 FOR A SINGLE PROJECT WITH
EMPHASIS ON HORTICULTURE is being sponsored by Diane Bullock, a former GCFM President.
Deadline July 1
For details click here. Questions/advice/help contact: Leslie Frost, Chairman Tel: 978 475 8400
email

Annual Meeting: it seems our Annual Meeting didn’t contain enough information for some. The
$65 includes registration for the meeting as well as lunch and the day’s program. Click here.

Enjoy each day.

Marjorie Dienhart

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u6nmWVxYQfY
https://www.gcfm.org/program-speakers-2024
https://www.gcfm.org/civic-and-historical-grants
mailto:frostandover@verizon.net
https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_f426a8e92f1648378de8a139c82f402c.pdf


GCFM President

“Our spring has come at last with the soft laughter of April suns and shadow of April
showers.” ―Byron Caldwell Smith


